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Re-sending email re MMC helipad noise testing
1 message

Ash Salisbury <ashleysalisbury@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 14, 2019 at 10:41 PM
To: ff@portlandmaine.gov

Hi Jean,
I'm not sure if my last email reached you, so I'm re-sending:

| represent 19 Crescent Street LLC, owner of the property adjacent to MMC. We are concerned that the noise testing for
the second helipad is done correctly and will accurately reflect impact.

Can you confirm that the second helipad will be tested with:

1. Actual high and low noise levels AS EXPERIENCED by neighbors, not as a 24-hour average; and
2. Noise tests will be conducted ON ROOFTOPS to reflect actual resident experience.

We have been very supportive of MMC's expansion and look forward to working with you to be sure these tests
accurately reflect impact to neighbors' lives.

Many thanks for all your efforts!

Best,
Ash



